
Nothing good has come from measure 110.   Nothing.  It is frightening to see open air drug use all over 
our once beautiful city.  Since measures 110 has passed, graffiti and crime that has exploded all over the 
city.  There are needles and trash all over the place is the ugliest visual reminder of how drugs are 
evil.  No other state has passed a law like this because it it ludicrous and it has only hurt people.  Is this 
what you want Oregon to stand for?  I do not.  I did not vote for this law and it is not working. Make 
Oregon safe again, repeal measure 110. 
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